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To all Chapter members. If
you have an e-mail ad-
dress and have recently
changed to another server
please notify Paul Poling,
K8CKG, jpoling@en.com so
that Paul can bring our
Chapter records up to
date.

       There will be a Chapter No. 1 meeting on April 14, 2001. The
meeting will be held at Dimitri’s Restaurant located in the Mid-
town Plaza at the corner of Broadview and Snow roads. President
Dick Ingraham suggests that we gather at 11:30AM for eyeball
qso’s.before the luncheon hour.

    Contact Vice President Bob Winston, W2THU, to make luncheon
reservations. Bob can be reached at 1 216 771 3314 or via e-mail at
w2thu@nacs.net. To ease the burden on Bob you may also notify
the Wednesday evening net control that you will attend the meeting
and the number of guests in your party. Net control will see that Bob
gets this information. All hams are cordially invited to attend, and
bring along a ham friend. See you there!

    Guest speaker will be George Race, WB8BGY, who is the ARRL
Director for the Great lakes Division. George will bring the latest
news on happenings in our Division plus what is happening on the
International scene. Make plans to attend as this will be one of the
more informative meetings of the year. Let’s have a large turnout
and make our welcome for George Race one befitting a Division Di-
rector.


